17th April 2020


Dear Parents/ Guardians,


We hope you and your families are well at this exceptional time and that you have enjoyed your Easter holidays.

The SET teachers in Rashina National School wish to inform you that we are available to support your child(ren) as best we can while we are not able to be present in school. We have provided some suggestions and website links which may be helpful to support your child.
We will continue to add more activities and ideas over the coming weeks.
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If you wish to contact the SET teacher who offers additional support to your child with any concerns, you may do so by emailing this address - setrashina@gmail.com. Please add your child’s initials and the name of the SET teacher on the subject bar and the SET teacher will respond as soon as they can.

We hope that you and your family continue to keep safe and well during this challenging time.

Kindest regards,

Patricia Hennessy, Claire Grehan and Aoife Lawlor.
